
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF CAMBRIA PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Cambria Planning Board will hold a 

Public Hearing on the 20
th

 day of June, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. at the Town Hall, 4160 Upper 

Mountain Road, Sanborn, New York, for the purpose of considering the following 

application: 

 1. THE BROADWAY GROUP o/b/o CODY DEVELOPMENT 2 LLC, 5105 

Lockport Road, Lockport, New York 14094, (P-SP-2022-004) for Site Plan approval to 

permit applicant to construct a 10,640 square foot building and related facilities for a retail 

store to be constructed upon premises commonly known as 3911 Ridge Road located in the 

B-2 Business Zoning District in the Town of Cambria.   

  A work session of the Planning Board will also be held at the Town Hall, 4160 

Upper Mountain Road, Sanborn, New York 14132 on the 20
th

 day of June, 2022 at 6:00 

P.M.            

 All parties in interest and citizens will be given an opportunity to be heard at the 

aforesaid hearing. 

       WILLIAM AMACHER, Chairman 

 


